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The Montana Department of Transportation 
(MDT) will reconstruct a section of 
Secondary 232 (S 232), commonly known 
as Wild Horse Trail, near Havre. Proposed 
reconstruction includes wider shoulders, 
straighter curves, flattened hills, and new 
pavement from 4th Avenue North to Road 60 
North. Planned reconstruction activities will 
improve vehicle travel in the area.

Project development is underway and 60% 
plans were completed in late 2021. Final 
design is anticipated during the fall of 2023.

MDT will work closely with nearby property 
owners and stakeholders during project 
design. There will be several opportunities 
to engage with the project team, and MDT 
encourages you to get involved, share your 
input and learn more about this important 
project.

This document is printed at state expense. Information 
on the cost of producing this publication may be obtained 
by contacting the Department of Administration.

Alternative accessible formats of this document will be 
provided on request. Persons who need an alternative 
format should contact the Office of Civil Rights, 
Department of Transportation, 2701 Prospect Avenue, 
PO Box 201001, Helena, MT 59620. Telephone 406-444-
5416 or Montana Relay Service at 711.

FOR MORE 
INFORMATION: 406-208-0551 mdt.mt.gov/

pubinvolve/havrenw
Lisa Gray

HDR Public Involvement 
lisa.gray@hdrinc.com


